
St Andrew’s Roseville 
We are a church that loves 
Jesus and wants the good 
news of His death and 
resurrection proclaimed to all 
people, so that they can 
believe in Him. If you would 
like to know more about 
following Jesus or about St 
Andrew’s, please visit our 
website - 
www.standrews.net.au 

Coming Up 
27 Oct - Belonging Lunch 
12.30pm 

30 Oct - Special General 
Meeting (7pm in the church) 

2 Nov - Thanksgiving Dinner 

3 Nov - Vision Day (10am and 
6pm) 

3-6 Nov - Staff planning days 
away 

11 Nov - Church-Wide Prayer 
& Praise night 7.30pm 

Staff Leave 
Scott Warner - 15-28 Oct 

	 SUNDAY 27TH OCTOBER 2024

10.30AM CHURCH PICNIC 
On Sunday, the 10.30am congregation had an indoor picnic. It was a 
lovely time of extended fellowship over a meal, and a great 
opportunity to welcome some of our new parents to the 
congregation. 

WELCOME, LITTLE ONE! 
Congratulations to Amy and Andy Marks 
who welcomed Edward Daniel Marks into 
the world on Wednesday 23rd October. 
Please pray for them as they adjust to life 
as a family of five and for good rest. Give 
thanks for the blessing that Edward is to 
his family and to our church family. 

A VISIT FROM MAL & LEANNE (CMS) 
Last Sunday, our CMS Mission Partners Mal and Leanne visited all 
four services. In addition, they hosted a presentation evening on 
Wednesday night, where they gave an extended presentation on the 
ministry they have been doing over the last year, as well as an update 
on their plans for next year, after retiring from field mission work. 
Please be praying for Mal & Leanne as they work out their plans for 
next year.

http://www.standrews.net.au
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MISSION PARTNER OF THE 

WEEK: BEN LIM & SUEU 
Please be praying for Ben Lim 

and his work at the Sydney Uni 
Evangelical Union with 
international students. 

• Praise God for all who 
heard the good news 
about Jesus at “Meet Jesus 
Week” 

• Please be praying for 
Christians following up 
those who’ve indicated 
they’d like to read the 
Bible and/or become 
Christians. 

• Please pray for safety as 
Ben and his family travel 
to Japan, and for a 
refreshing time of rest and 
fun enjoying this part of 
God’s world.  

• Praise God that Cherie 
(Vet student from Hong 
Kong) has agreed to serve 
as one of our euFOCUS 
Senior Student leaders for 
2025! 

• Please keep praying that 
God would raise up a 
godly & willing male 
Senior Student for 
euFOCUS for 2025. 

• Please pray for wisdom in 
ongoing planning for 2025, 
as we seek to help the EU 
become more 
multicultural and 
multilingual to reach 
people from every culture 
on campus for Christ 
together. 

PRAYER POINTS 
Please pray for the church leadership.   

• For the Wardens and Parish Council.   

• Pray that God will give them wisdom as they make decisions 
around finances, site and OH&S.   

• Pray that we will support their decisions and will play our part in 
seeing the finances of the church met.   

• Give them wisdom as they think about the site and especially the 
building project.   

Please pray for our Sunday Ministries:  

• That our Sunday Services are not only God honouring, but a place 
where people know that God is working.   

• Pray for all who are involved in the Sunday services from the 
musicians to the services leaders, to those on morning tea, to 
those welcoming and reading the bible – that all involved will be 
looking to serve God and his church in Roseville faithfully.   

• Praise God for those who do a lot of behind the scenes work to get 
the services happening and pray that God will use these services 
to grow his Kingdom for his sake and glory.   

Please pray for Worldwide Anglican Communion  

• Praise God that many Anglican Churches around the world desire 
to take a stand on the authority of Scripture.   

• Pray that as they do, they will do it in such a way that speaks of 
love, grace and humility, so that they are wise in the way they act 
towards outsiders.   

• Be with our Bishops as they make decisions for the church and 
speak to the world on our behalf on these issues. Pray that they 
will reflect Christ in the way they speak.  

Please pray for each other:  

• Please pray for the 6:45pm congregation:  

That God would fill them with the knowledge of your will, through all 
spiritual wisdom and understanding, in order that they may live a life 
worthy of you and may please you in every way. May they bear fruit in 
every good work, grow in the knowledge of you and be strengthened with 
all power according to your glorious might – so that they may have great 
endurance and patience, and joyfully give thanks to you their Father, 
who has qualified them to share in the inheritance of the saints in the 
kingdom of light.  AMEN  

 Please also pray for: 
• The family and friends of John Hammill, who passed away recently. 

John was a member at St Andrew’s for most of his life. He was also a 
warden for many, many years and worked very hard for St 
Andrew’s. He and wife Jenny moved to Glenhaven retirement 
village a few years ago, which which was much closer to his 
daughter and family.  
• John’s funeral will be held at 10am on Friday 25th October at 

Emmanuel Anglican Church, Glenhaven.  
• The family has requested that instead of gifting flowers, please make 

a donation to Dementia Australia 
• Our year 12 students who are currently completing their HSC 

exams

WEEKLY ONLINE PRAYER 
MEETING 
There is a Weekly Morning 
Prayer Meeting on every 
Wednesday 7.30-8am 
http://tiny.cc/730amPrayer

ACCESSING THE SERMONS 
Trouble accessing our YouTube 
channel and the sermons? 
Please let us know at the office 
and we will send you some 
instructions.
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FINANCIAL SUPPORT 
The preferred method for 

contributing to the ministry and 
operational costs of St Andrew’s 

is via regular EFT giving to:   
BSB 032 086 

Account 387 248 
St Andrew’s Roseville 

Cash/cheque contributions can 
be made via the offertory 

collection boxes inside the 
church (no funds are kept on 

site).  
For enquiries about financial 
matters, please contact our 

Treasurer, David Vidilini via 
accounts@standrews.net.au.  

SAFE MINISTRY 
We take safety seriously at St 

Andrew’s and we are committed 
to the physical, emotional and 

spiritual welfare of those in our 
care. If you have questions or 
concerns please contact our 

(voluntary) Safe Ministry 
Representative, Megan Webster 

at 
safeministry@standrews.net.au 

2024 Parish Council & Wardens 

Wardens 
Alys Martin (10.30am)
Luke Hall (10.30am)
Aaron Black (5pm)

Treasurer  
David Vidilini (10.30am)

Parish Council 
Ursula Keen (8.30am)

Narelle Barbarino (10.30am)
Helen Vernon (10.30am)
Andrew Loel (10.30am)
Adrian Perry (10.30am)

Cameron Robertson (5pm)
Craig Roberts (6.45pm)

Ed Shaw (10.30am)

BOOK NOW FOR THE THANKSGIVING DINNER 

Tickets for the thanksgiving dinner can be purchased via the link 
below. Book your tickets now to ensure your spot! Tickets close this 
Sunday! https://www.trybooking.com/CVPRY 
We do not want cost to be the reason someone doesn’t attend the 
Thanksgiving Dinner, so if the cost is an issue please speak to one of 
the Ministry Staff so that we can organise a ticket for you.

VISION DAY - SUNDAY 3RD NOVEMBER 
Alongside the Thanksgiving Dinner, our annual Vision Day is coming 
up, on Sunday 3rd November. Instead of our usual four services we are 
holding two services, 10am and 6pm. There will be a BBQ after both 
services, so make sure you stick around for that! 

Vision Day is a great opportunity to hear from our staff and wardens 
about our vision for the year ahead, in our various ministries, and how 
we plan to grow disciples of Jesus Christ in 2025. 

SPECIAL GENERAL MEETING 
Next Wednesday 30th October 7pm in the Church, we are holding 
a special general meeting to elect a new Parish Nominator. Please 
plan to be there. If you wish to nominate someone for the role, you 
will need to attend the meeting. Nomination forms will be available at 
the back of the church on Sunday.

mailto:accounts@standrews.net.au
mailto:safeministry@standrews.net.au
https://www.trybooking.com/CVPRY
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Mal York 	 mal.york@standrews.net.au	 	 0404 489 485 
Scott Warner	 scott.warner@standrews.net.au 	 0416 263 161	  
Vanessa Hughes	 vanessa.hughes@standrews.net.au 	 0413 339 652	
Mel Bell	 mel.bell@standrews.net.au	 	 0418 447 428	
Indira Ryan	 indira.courtness@standrews.net.au	 0421 632 108 
Amelia Ross	 amelia.ross@standrews.net.au	 9412 2553 
Emily Tong	 emily.tong@standrews.net.au		 0403 316 656	
	 	 office@standrews.net.au	 	 9412 2553

ST ANDREW’S ROSEVILLE KIDS 
Playgroup 

Thursdays 10am-12pm 

Xtreme 

Years 4-6 

3.15 - 5pm 

StAR Kids program 

Sundays 10.30am 

ST ANDREW’S ROSEVILLE YOUTH 
REVIVE 

Fridays 6.30-8.30pm 

Jnr Youth Bible Study 

During the 10.30am and 5pm 
services 

Snr Sundays 

Years 10-12 

6pm prayer time 

Snr Youth (years 10-12) are 
encouraged to attend the 6.45pm 

service 

STAFF DAYS OFF 

Mal York - Fridays
Scott Warner - Tuesdays
Ness Hughes - Wed, Fri, Sat
Mel Bell - Tuesdays
Indira Ryan - Tuesdays
Emily Tong - Tue, Thurs, Sat, Sun
Amelia Ross - Saturdays, Sundays

STAFF TEAM: 
Senior Minister 

Senior Assistant Minister 
Assistant Minister 

Children’s Minister 
Youth Minister 

Ministry Support Coordinator 
Assistant Children’s Minister 

Office

CHURCH-WIDE PRAYER & PRAISE NIGHT 
Our next church-wide prayer and praise night is on Monday 11th 
November, 7.30pm in the church. Please plan to be there. This is a 
wonderful opportunity to gather as a whole church to pray and praise 
God together.

RECYCLING TIP 
Single-use disposable coffee cups should not be put in your kerbside 
recycling bin.  The best way to reduce disposable coffee cup waste is 
to use a reusable cup or crockery.   
However, if you do continue to use a single-use disposable coffee cup, 
they can be recycled through ‘Simply Cups’.  Check out the ‘Simply 
Cups’ website (simplycups.com.au) to find locations where you can 
take your disposable coffee cups.  Simply Cups does use some 7-Eleven 
locations for depositing cups.  The cups collected are used in asphalt, 
EnviroLite concrete and blocks, as well as in packing materials.  

BELONGING LUNCH 
We are holding another belonging lunch this Sunday 27th October 
at 12.30pm at Mal York’s house. Please contact Ness Hughes if you 
plan on coming.  
vanessa.hughes@standrews.net.au 
0413 339 652 

FIRST-AID KITS 
We take health and safety very seriously at St Andrew’s. In each main 
ministry space there is a first-aid kit, labelled with the space it is 
meant to be in.  

Please ensure the first-aid kits stay in their designated areas, so 
that we can keep track of them.  

There are also a couple of first-aid kits specifically set aside for any 
off-site activities, should you need them. If so, please tell the ministry 
staff responsible for the activity. 

If you use something out of a 
first-aid kit, please let a staff 
member know so that we can 
ensure the kits are fully stocked 
at all times.  

If you have any questions, please 
don’t hesitate to let us know.
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